
SCOTT T. NAGO 
CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER 

STATE OF HAWAII 
OFFICE OF ELECTIONS 

802 LEHUA AVENUE 
PEARL CITY, HAWAII 96782 

w.hawaii.gov/elections 

March 23,2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

And the Members of the Senate 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

In accordance with Sections 56 of Act 162, Session Laws of Hawaii 2009, 
which requires the transmission of procurement documents within five working 
days of being open to the public, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Notice of 
Award to Hart Intercivic, issued March 16, 2010, for your information and 
consideration. 

This completes the Office of Elections’ procurement for a voting system for 
the upcoming elections. 

Since re1 y , 

SCOTT T. NAGO 
Chief Election Officer 

STN:AHS;cr 
OE-083-10 

Enclosure 



S C O U  T. NAG0 
CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER 

STATE OF HAWAII 
OFFICE OF ELECTIONS 

802 LEHUA AVENUE 
PEARL CITY. HAWAII 96782 

w.hawali.gov/eIeclions 

March 16,2010 

Philip Braithwaite 
Senior Vice President 
Hart Intercivic 
15500 Wells Port Drive 
Austin, Texas 78728 

Re: Notice of Award 
RFP-10-001 -SW 

Dear Mr. Braithwaite: 

This is to inform you that you have been awarded the contract in the above 
noted solicitation. The award is conditioned upon your executing a contract. You 
can contact me at (808) 453-8683 to arrange for the signing of the contract. After 
the contract is signed by the State, you will receive a “Notice to Proceed” that will 
designate the official starting date. 

Since re Iv. 

Aaron H. Schulaner 
General Counsel 


